
This
week

Starfish 95.2%

Dolphin 94.2%

Lobster 97.1%

Jellyfish 95%

Seals 98.1%

Seaturtles 98.8%

Spring Term - Week 13

Event and Dates calendar

Mevagissey Primary School

This week at School
  Headteacher’s messageAttendance

98.8%
attendance for
Sea Turtles

class
Well  done!!

20th Jan - Brew Monday 1.45pm in the hall - all welcome
20th Jan - Book and Biscuit 2.30pm in the classroom - all welcome
28th Jan - Football/Netball match away against Pondhu
11th Feb - Football/Netball match at home against Tywardreath
17th - 21st Feb - Half Term
7th - 21st April - Easter Half Term 
5th May - Bank Holiday
26th - 30th May - Half Term
20th June - Inset Day
23rd June - Inset Day
25th July - Break for Summer Term

Please note if your child is not playing in the Football/Netball Fixtures please collect them at 
normal time as both clubs are cancelled. Thank you. 

I wanted to start the newsletter this week by congratulating the Mevagissey
Youth Football team for a fantastic performance on Sunday against their
fierce rivals St Blazey. It was an incredibly tight match, with some super goals.
The team lost out in the last moments of the game, eventually losing 4-3, but
the effort, sportsmanship and teamwork was so clear to see. 

This attitude carried through to the week's school fixtures, where once again,
the children in both football teams and the netball team put up some
battling performances against Bishop Bronsescombe. All the staff and
children were delighted to see Mr Gynn and his new beard! 

It is at times like these when you see the personality and kindness the
Mevagissey children and, regardless of the outcome of the matches, they
were quick to congratulate the opposition team. One child said to me the
morning after the game, 'Even though we lost, it was fun and a good match.'
He followed it up with, 'We will beat them next time'!. It is this determination
and positive attitude that we want to foster as much as we can so that the
children can apply it to everything they do. 

A reminder that next Monday is Brew Monday and Book and a Biscuit
afternoon in the classroom! Tea, Coffee, Cakes and Biscuits in the hall,
followed by time in the classroom sharing books with the children. The hall
will be open from 1.45pm and we will invite parents into the classrooms from
around 2.30/2.45pm. 

Good luck to the football team on Sunday when they face St Blazey again.
Whatever the result, we know you will go at it with everything you've got. 

Have a great weekend
Mr Ringrose



Stars and Citizens of the week

 Wonderful Writer goes to  
Rowan in Seals Class 

 



Science Star goes to Millie and
Oliver in Seals class 

The Kindness Cup goes to Phoebe in Dolphin Class 
  for being a kind friend and looking out for others


